[bookmark: _GoBack]The Embroiderers’ Guild has launched a Postcard Project to celebrate the Nations competing in the 2012 London Olympic Games. Each Branch has been allocated a different country and MEG are celebrating Palestine. The embroidered postcards from all the Branches will be shown for the first time at the Embroiderers’ Guild National AGM and Conference to be held in Southport from 30th March – 1st April 2012. Below are our Palestine Postcards before they were assembled.
